CORRESPONDENCE

JUL 14, 2016

DOCUMENT NO. 04905-16
Ashley Quick

From: Ashley Quick on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Thursday, July 14, 2016 11:17 AM

To: '‘Rebecca Glorioso'

Subject: RE: Please Don't - 160021-E1

Good afternoon Ms. Glorioso,

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160021-El and forwarding your
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.

Sincerely,

Ashley Quick

Commission Deputy Clerk |
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, FL 32399

(850) 413-6393

From: Rebecca Glorioso [mailto:nglorioso1967@gmail.com]
Sent: Thursday, July 14, 2016 11:09 AM

To: Records Clerk

Subject: Please Don't - 160021-E1

The citizens of Florida are already being squeezed to the maximum. Young families are forced to eat unhealthy
foods and leave children without daycare. Seniors do without healthcare and medication.

An increase is not needed to add to your profits. You must think of the people you are supposed to serve.

Rebecca Glorioso


FPSC Commission Clerk
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